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 17 September 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   The Glasgow City Council (Pearce Lane) Traffic Regulation Order 201_ 

Thank you for your email of 03 September and the opportunity to comment on the proposals for
the introduction of waiting, loading and unloading restrictions on Pearce Lane.

GoBike fully supports these proposals. Indiscriminate and thoughtless parking affects all of us
who walk and cycle, frequently putting us in danger. It  is intolerable that people leave their
vehicles where they could prevent access by emergency vehicles.

We note from recent press reports that the City Council is to employ more parking and traffic
wardens, a move we also fully support, and we trust that you will be able to monitor the area so
that action will be taken promptly should anyone attempt to park in the new cycle lanes.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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